The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin une 2016

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD--
Highlights of the June Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:
*Licenses for the upcoming licensing periods.
*To proceed with the slip lining of the sewer main on South 31 St.
*To proceed to have plans and specifications prepared for the repainting and recoating of the water tower.
*To repair the retaining wall on S. 6% St. that has sunk due to settlement issues.
*Amendment to Ordinance 9.01 which will allow accessory buildings (storage sheds) to be a maximum of 1,200 square feet.
*Resolution to submit the Annual CMAR report for the wastewater treatment plant.
*To commit to take part in the planning phase of creating a Storm Water Utility for the Upper Manitowoc River Watershed.
*To sell both available village lots on South 4t St. south of the water tower on the condition that the property is rezoned.
*The request by Scott's Bar & Grill to hold their annual anniversary party and block off Chestnut St. for July 3.
*The request of Todd Thiel to return the old Main St. signs that were removed back to him.
*To move the August Board meeting to Monday August 8t at 7 p.m. due to the primary election on August 9t".

The village received notice of the following:
*Receipt of the quarterly Cable TV Franchise Fees in the amount of $2,256.49.
*Notice of Recycling Grant Award for 2016 in the amount of $7,905.47.

Board of Review
Since the last update on the village wide reassessment, | have found out that the notices of the new assessments should be mailed out
to all property owners yet this month. If you wish to meet with the assessor at one of the Open Book sessions, you will need to contact
them directly at 920-766-7323 to schedule an appointment. We will not be scheduling appointments through my office and will not make
appointments for you. This is the preferred route to go first if you have questions or want to discuss your proposed assessments. The
assessor has the power to adjust any assessments at these Open Book sessions if he sees fit based upon meeting with you. The actual
Board of Review hearing is scheduled for August 1¢! beginning at 6:30 p.m. The Open Book Sessions where property owners can
discuss their assessments directly with the assessor are scheduled on July 13t and 14t from 9:30 a.m.-7 p.m. Any questions regarding
this process can be directed to the clerk's office.

Tee-Ball Sign Up
The Hilbert Athletic Association will be once again running a Tee-Ball program this summer! Sign up is Saturday, July 16t anytime
between 9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. at the Hilbert Civic Park Ballfield. This program is for children ages 4 - 7. If you have any questions,
please contact Jess Dohr at 920-740-4121.

Next Regular Board Meeting, Monday, August 8, 2016, 7 p.m.
Assessor Open Book Sessions, July 13t and 14, 2016, 9:30a.m.-7p.m.; Board of Review, August 1, 2016 beginning at 6: 30 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www. wllageofhllbert com



